
Hello,  
My name is Kim Alexander and I am a 10 year resident of the St. Johns neighborhood. 
I am very concerned about the lack of safety evacuation routes in our area especially in light of the 
incredibly dangerous and explosive nature of the toxic tanks bordering our neighborhood.  
 
To do nothing is to be complicit in unnecessary harm and deaths. I am in full support of accomplishing 
the task of creating and securing better safety routes for the thousands of residents of St. Johns!  
We pay taxes in expectation that the city and county plan for safety and well-being and this is no 
exception. 
Please do not delay what many professionals are telling us is inevitable. 
 
Kim Alexander 
Portland, OR 97203 
 


